
ATTACHMENT E 

•rate 
EDGY TO THE CORE 

December 10, 2017 

Dear Mayor and Council, 

RE: Cannibas Temporary Use Permit Application for 1040 North Park 

We understand that there is a temporary use permit application for cannibas retail at 1040 
North Park. 

We would urge Council to reject this application out of consideration for a VIHA residential 
project which is planned for 1046 North Park. The VIHA project will serve a vulnerable mental 
health population and a buffer from this type of use would be wise. 

Regards, 

Pam Hartling 
Chair, NPNA Land Use Committee 
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